
Phillips, Paul S.
4/22/2010 10:50:49 AM
Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3); 
Shea, Karen M. (karen.shea@cpuc.ca.gov); Charles, Melicia 
(melicia.charles@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E's BCAP PD

Hi Bill,

Karen has been the advisor handling it - 
however, she is in Sacramento today.

Karen, if you're checking email, let us
know the status of the PD. If you're not sure, I can call ALJ Wong for a 
status update.

From: Stock, William 
[mailto:WCS3@pge.com]
Sent: Thu 4/22/2010 10:48 
To: Shea,
Karen M.; Charles, Melicia; Phillips, Paul S. 
Subject: PG&E's BCAP
PD

Karen, Melicia, Paul:

I am being asked about the status of the Proposed
Decision for our BCAP case. This is just a procedural question. Does one
of you have an estimate as to when that PD will be issued?

Thanks.
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Bill
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